
 
 

 

ALKI POINT HEALTHY STREET 
December 2022 

PROJECT INFORMATION AND CONTACT 
Outreach Lead: Madison Linkenmeyer 
AlkiKeepMovingStreet@seattle.gov, (206) 727-3565 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/AlkiKeepMovingStreet 

 
      
 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TIMELINE 
May 2020: Alki Point Healthy Street opens 

Summer / Fall 2020: Community expressed 
desire for permanent Healthy Street 

Spring 2021: City evaluated 5 options for 
permanent operation of Alki Point, narrowing to 
3 options.  

Summer 2021 – Spring 2022: Public engagement 
on three permanent designs   

Fall 2022: Preferred alternative design shared 
with the community for input  

BACKGROUND 
Alki Point is a regional destination park and 
marine reserve habitat, as well a destination 
for many popular outdoor activities like 
kayaking and paddle boarding, whale 
watching, exploring the low tides, and taking 
in views of the sunset and mountain range.    

In May 2020, we implemented a Healthy 
Street on Beach Drive SW and Alki Avenue 
SW. While people can still drive on the 
street, using the street as a cut-through is 
discouraged so that it stays calmer and safer 
for all users – especially people biking, 
walking, or using a foot scooter. 

In mid-October 2022, we announced the 
Healthy Street will become permanent by 
adding Neighborhood Greenway and 
Healthy Street features like speed humps, 
curb bulbs, and other traffic calming. 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

The Alki Point Healthy Street runs on Beach Dr SW and Alki Ave SW 
from the north end of 63rd Ave SW to the south end of 63rd Ave SW 

People biking and walking on the Alki Point Healthy Street. 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SHARE YOUR FEEDBACK ON THE ALKI POINT HEALTHY STREET DESIGN 
Through December 2022, we are completing public engagement on the preferred 
alternative design. This is the design after narrowing down from five options to three 
options, and now one option – the preferred alternative design.  

Your feedback is needed on the design of the Healthy Street, including signage, 
landscaping, travel lanes, and traffic calming elements like traffic circles and curb bulbs.  

   
 

 

 

 

 

Examples of Healthy Street signs in downtown Seattle (left) and Greenwood (right). 

Traffic calming elements on Neighborhood Greenways could include raised crosswalks (left) and traffic circles 
(right). 

VISIT THE PROJECT WEBSITE TO LEARN MORE ABOUT 
THE PROJECT AND SEE THE EARLY DESIGN 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/AlkiKeepMovingStreet.  
 
To share your feedback, fill out the online form on our 
website or email us at: alkikeepmovingstreet@seattle.gov.  
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